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Subject: 

 
HB 2295 – Relating to Water Resources Department fees 

 
 
HB 2295 increases fees or fee schedules for the Water Resources Department for water 
rights transactions, dams, and power.  The bill also reverses the fee revisions contained in 
sections 2, 4, 7, 9, and 12 of HB 2259 (2013) that would have reverted these fees to their 
2009 rates.   
 
These increases are projected to increase Other Funds revenues for the agency by 
$471,558 over the 2017-19 biennium; roughly a 16.3 percent increase over current 
revenues from those fees. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 2295 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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